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Can This Be Added To My Submissions Please  
 
 
1.  I would like to ask why the chairman of GRNSW is not accessible to the 

participants.  I feel that it is important for the chairman to hear what participants have 
to say rather than just listening to GRNSW management. Perhaps an AGM where 
participants can ask questions and give their views. 

 
 
2.  I am concerned about the integrity of staff working in GRNSW.  I would like to see 

audits done on the staff of GRNSW including looking at bank accounts, credit cards 
and telephone records.  One of the reasons I say this is because some trainers seem to 
be given better treatment than others. 

 
3.   Information from sources such as twitter indicates that the CEO and stewards are 

betting.  I would like to see that their phone records are audited and corporate 
bookmaker accounts are checked to see if these people are betting and what affect it 
has on their integrity. 

 
4.   GRNSW sets its own wages for staff.  There is insufficient information in the annual 

report to determine the individual salaries.  When we had the Greyhound Racing 
Authority the annual report showed how many staff was in each salary bandwidth.  I 
recommend that GRNSW be required to go back to doing this. 

 


